
The United Nations Office of Counter-Terrorism and the Kingdom of Spain are 
pleased to announce they will co-host the International Conference on Victims of 
Terrorism in the city of Vitoria-Gasteiz, Spain, on 8 and 9 October 2024.

Organized in follow-up to the United Nations Global Congress of Victims of 
Terrorism of September 2022, the International Conference will bring together 
Member States, experts, practitioners and victims of terrorism to discuss the role of 
education in supporting the rights and needs of victims and survivors of terrorism 
and contributing to preventing and countering violent extremism and terrorism.

 
An invitation, with a link to register and a programme, will be circulated soon.

SAVE THE DATE
8-9 OCTOBER, 2024 • VITORIA-GASTEIZ, SPAIN


